Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Clerk -

MEMORANDUM

TO: - Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor
Brent Johnson, Assembly President
- Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU:  Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk (/B

FROM:  Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk é/l,{,()\ i

DATE: June 21, 2022

RE: Kalifornsky Advisory Planning Commission

Pursuant to Resolution 2022-025, Seats B, C, D, E, F and G were declared vacant
on the Kalifornsky Advisory Planning Commission. The notice of vacancy was
posted in the Borough Administration Building, KPB Facebook page and the KPB
website for 30-days. The filing period closed on May 27, 2022.

One application was received during the application period. Per Section 2 of
Resolution 2022-025, if there remains an insufficient number .of qualified
applicants to constifute a quorum, the Borough will then list the Kalifornsky
Advisory Planning Commission as inactive. »

The Kalifornsky Advisory Planning Commission is hereby deemed inactive. The
APC's website has been labeled accordingly.

Thank you. -

cc: Planning Department (via email)
River Center (via email)



